October 19, 2022
To Whom It May Concern-

AFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY, | am officially resigning from the Matt Wood Campaign as Treasurer. Please
remove my name and information from any and all information associated with his campaign. | ceased
acting at Treasurer on October 11, 2022, but today will serve as my official withdrawal.

Regards,

Laura Vieth



